Message

From: McMichael-Phillips Jamie

Sent: 04 June 2010 09:03

To: Sutton Nigel

Subject: FW: WEND-WG Circular Letter 01/2010
From: Hinds, Sean [mailto:Sean.Hinds@dfo-mpo.gc.ca]
Sent: 03 June 2010 20:36

To: McMichael-Phillips Jamie

Cc: Narayanan, Savithri; Katie Ries; Craig.Winn
Subject: RE: WEND-WG Circular Letter 01/2010

Hello Jamie,
| have been asked to reply to your email on behalf of the US-Canada Hydrographic Commission.

In respect of the report on ENC covergae it is our sense that a general statement is preferable to a detailed table of facts and
figures. In that spirit we offer you the following text as the summation of the USCHC status on ENC coverage:

The members of the USCHC have mature, well developed Electronic Navigational Charts (ENC) programs. For INT
Region A, the USCHC is of the opinion that current ENC coverage is adequate to support international voyages. The
USCHC is currently in the process of resolving ENC overlaps and conflicting ENC data in our transboundary waters.
The Commission does note that as areas open to new international traffic, such as the Arctic, adequate ENC coverage
will need further consideration.

USCHC does not yet have a position on the IRCC2 paper WEND-WG-01-
10 submitted by the Area F INT Charting Cooperation Coordinator.

In closing | wish to offer our congratulations on your new role as Deputy National Hydrographer and the subsequet IHO
responsibility that accompanied it such as Chair WEND-WG on which, | look forward to working with you.

Kind regards
Sean

Sean Hinds

Manager, Quality Management & Planning / Gestionnaire, Gestion de la qualité & planification
Canadian Hydrographic Service (CHS) - Service Hydrographique du Canada (SHC)

615 rue Booth Street, Ottawa, ON K1A OE6

voice: (613) 943-9475 fax: (613) 996-9053

e-mail/ courriel sean.hinds@dfo-mpo.gc.ca

From: McMichael-Phillips Jamie [mailto:Jamie.McMichael-Phillips@UKHO.gov.uk]

Sent: May 24, 2010 10:55 AM

To: Hydrographer, SA Navy; Yves Guillam; sksk@statkart.no; nnho N N HYDROGRAPHIC OFFICE; Kkjell.olsen@statkart.no;
Kathryn.Ries@noaa.gov; juha.korhonen@fma.fi; jepha@kms.dk; international.relations@hydro.gov.au; International Relations UKHO;
int.rel@dhn.mar.mil.br; INHO; Hinds, Sean; Graham.Saundercock@ic-enc.org

Cc: Gilles Bessero; Moncrieff lan; Hugo GORZIGLIA; Robert Ward; Sutton Nigel; Smith Chris; Hensley Rob

Subject: WEND-WG Circular Letter 01/2010

Dear Colleagues,

You may know that | have now assumed the role of Deputy National Hydrographer from Captain Vaughan Nail. Vaughan has
moved on to assume command of the Hydrographic Surveying Squadron.

One of my new duties is that of chair of the WEND-WG and | am in the process of pulling together my report to the forthcoming
IRCC2. To this end | have attached a WEND-WG Circular Letter together with a paper submitted by France on ENC coverage
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Message
issues for your attention and response please.

Kind Regards,

Jamie McMP

Captain Jamie McMichael-Phillips Royal Navy
Deputy National Hydrographer
United Kingdom Hydrographic Office

Tel: +44 1823 337900 ext 4025
www.ukho.gov.uk
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